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Mr S Simmons to ask the Minister of Water Affairs and Forestry:

Whether the Ukuvuka project Operation Fire Stop is still in operation; if not, why not; if so, what percentage of the 2001-02 budget was allocated to this project? 
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REPLY:

Yes.  The Santam/Cape Argus Ukuvuka - Operation Firestop Campaign is very much alive.

The Department of Water Affairs and Forestry, did not directly fund the Ukuvuka Campaign during the 2001/02 financial year.

The main sources of funding for the Ukuvuka Campaign are from the City of Cape Town, Santam, Cape Argus, Nedbank (through the Green Trust) and Total.  Work along the Table Mountain chain benefited from funding to the South African National Parks from the Department of Environmental Affairs and Tourism.

